## Cotter Corporation General Office

Return to: 396-55

September 17, 1982

Mr. Albert J. Hazle Director Radiation and Hazardous Wastes Control Division Colorado Department of Health 4210 East 11th Avenue Denver, Colorado 80220

Re: Radon - 222 Report for July, 1982

Dear Mr. Hazle:

Attached are the Radon-222 results for July, 1982. The reasons for the erratic results have not been determined. As noted in the attached letter, we are working with our laboratory contractors in efforts to resolve this problem.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Executive Vice-President

JPMc/1b Attch.

cc: J. E. Rothfleisch

Tim Smith

File: 8111K8610-46-3

8211050213 820917 PDR WASTE WM-22 PDR

OFFICIAL DOCKET COPY

